
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

June 8, 2023 

 

 

 A huge Grizzly cheer for all 42 track and field athletes who competed in yesterday’s city finals at 
UVic. Our team finished with 11 first place ribbons as well as 4 second place, 7 third place and 
another 17 top 10 ribbon winners.  All athletes did GHMS proud as they competed fairly, exhibited 
great sportsmanship and cheered on teammates and many students from other schools too. Well 
done to our grade 8 track and field members, your high schools will be lucky to have you on their 
teams next year. Grade 6 and 7 will look to build on their successes next year here at Gordon Head. 
Thank you to all the students for their dedication to practice and doing their best. Thank you also to 
our staff, many of whom helped coach and manage throughout the season and especially to          
Mr. Owen. 

 The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 8s. 
 Today’s hot lunch is sushi. Please leave your plastic bins outside your class doors for pick up after 

the food is distributed.  
 Dance club meets today at lunch, after the eating period, in the dance/drama room. 
 There will be a musical theatre practice today at 12:15 in the dance/drama room. 
 On Friday there will be cookies for sale at lunch break in the Hollow Log for $1.00 by Amy in grade 

6. She is raising money for her passion project on homelessness. Please bring your loonies to help 
support a good cause!   

 SOGI: Acceptance R Us Club meets today at lunch in the library, after the eating period. New 
members are always welcome to join! 

 Today is Battle Day for our Battle of the Books team. Please wish us luck as we compete for trivia 
glory! Team members, please meet Ms. Aerts in the library at 10:10.  

 


